The 2017 FMIPA Reunion
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On December 17, 2017, the 2017 Alumni Meeting of Faculty of Mathematics and Natural
Sciences (FMIPA) Bogor Agricultural University (IPB) held successfully at Astrid Square,
Bogor Botanical Garden. The meeting started by an opening ceremony followed by the
remarks, including remarks from the new IPB Rector, Dr. Arif Satria.

In an event attended by about 500 alumni, alumni representatives from 8 departments in
FMIPA spoke in a talk show about tips and tricks of the after campus life.

After the activities were closed, several departments met each alumnus to discuss some
issues related to alumni and the after campus life. Several alumni of Department of
Biology then did a discussion and meeting with Department of Biology lecturers. In this
event, led by the head of the Department of Biology, Dr. Ir. Miftahudin M.Si., happen in

a familial way with some nice discussions.

"Hopefully this activity can strengthen the relationship between the alumni and the
department, as well as bridge the symbiosis of mutualism between alumni, students, and
the Department”, said Dr. Ir. Miftahudin M.Si..
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